Japanese Language Education in Ohio

K-12 Schools that Offer Japanese Language Courses (Fall semester, 2011)

e 17 schools in Ohio offer Japanese language courses at the K-12 level.
e 1,094 students are enrolled in Japanese language courses.
o 15 high schools offer Japanese language courses with a total of 917 high school students
enrolled in Japanese in Ohio.
o 2 elementary and middle schools offer Japanese language courses with a total of 177 elementary
and middle school students enrolled in Japanese in Ohio.

4-year College and University Undergraduate Japanese Language Programs (Fall semester, 2011)

e 23 four year colleges and universities offer Japanese language programs.

e 7 schools offer majors in Japanese language.

e 11 schools offer minors in Japanese language, 7 of which also offer majors in Japanese language.

e 2,298 students are enrolled in Japanese language courses.

e 203 students are currently majoring in Japanese.

e 249 students currently have minors in Japanese language.

e 149 Japanese courses are being taughtin Fall, 2011
Students majoring in a great variety of different subjects study Japanese. Popular subjects include: Asian
Studies, Business, Foreign Languages, International Studies, Linguistics, and English.

Post-Graduate Japan-Related Programs (Fall semester, 2011)

e 3 schools offer post-graduate studies in Japan-related programs.
e 37 studentsare enrolled in post-graduate Japan-related programs. Japan-related programs are not
limited to Japanese language study, but to any type of Japan-related studies.

Community College Japanese Courses (Fall semester, 2011)

e Some community colleges, including Cuyahoga Community College and Sinclair Community College,
offer Japanese language courses.
e 157 community college students are enrolled in Japanese language courses.

*The Consulate General of Japan in Detroit conducted a survey of colleges and universities. Please note that statistics for colleges,
universities, community colleges and graduate schools are current to the best of our knowledge as of December, 2011. Please
note that statistics for K-12 schools were provided to us by the Ohio Department of Education. Please feel free to contact us with
additional information.



